
APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

14th Tony R 

16th Donna G 

17th Heather A *Special   

Birthday!* 

23rd Sam (Staff) 

25th Kate (Staff) *Special 

Birthday!* 

26th David L 

MAY BIRTHDAYS 

1st Ron M *Special Birth-

day!* 

16th Peter L (Trustee) 

18th Fudge 

28th Manjeet 

JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

10th Jill A 

28th Megon *Special         

Birthday!* 

28th Keith W 

APRIL, MAY, JUNE 2022 

 

Your Members Reps are: Ian Partridge & Heather Ayers. If you have any queries, questions or comments - 

please speak with either your Members Rep; or your Key Worker. Please use them!  

KEEP THE DATE 

14th April– Easter Party 

26th May– Jubilee Celebrations  

16th June– Film and Book Character 

Dress Up Day 

27th June– 1st July– Hayling Island     

Respite Break 

HAYLING ISLAND RESPITE BREAK 

The annual Freedom Centre respite break 

to Hayling Island is scheduled for the 27th 

of June to the 1st of July this year. We hope 

you are all looking forward to it! 

The Centre will start accepting the balance 

in full for the respite break in April 2022. 

BANK HOLIDAYS 

Please be advised that there are a few bank 

holidays coming up over the next few 

months. 

15th April– Good Friday 

18th April– Easter Monday 

2nd May– Early May Bank Holiday 

2nd June– Spring Bank Holiday 

3rd June– Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday 



APRIL, MAY, JUNE 2022 

Medway Hospital  

01634 830000 

Citizen's Advice Bu-

reau  

0845 499 

4124/4125 

Gas Emergency  

0800 111999 

USEFUL INFORMATION 

Wheelchair Services  

(NEW NUMBER) 

03301 244 485 

Police 

 101 (Non Emergency) 

0800 783 8866 

(Text Phone  0800 015 3312) 

Police Action Fraud 

0300 123 2040 

Electricity Emergency  

0800 783 8866 

(Text Phone 0800 015 3312) 

Sittingbourne Hospital 

01795 418300 

Sheppey Hospital  

01795 879100 

Swale Borough Council  

01795 424341 

Swale Social Services  

03000 414141 

Your Members Reps are: Ian Partridge & Heather Ayers. If you have any queries, questions or comments - 

please speak with either your Members Rep; or your Key Worker. Please use them!  

THE OSCARS 2022 

Recently the Freedom Centre held our very first Oscars party. We all had 

such a fun day, everyone was dressed up beautifully and all of our         

members, staff and volunteers won awards.  

We want to say a big thank you to everyone who helped the day come        

together as well as an extra special thank you to our craft group for making 

all of the decorations. 


